
We are being asked.. What holidays affect my garbage pick-up?

Monday, January 15th is Martin Luther King Day.  The Village of 
Norridge will be open for business and the day is NOT a garbage 
holiday. As a reminder, the Village of Norridge has 6 holidays that 
alter weekly pick-up days:

New Year’s Day
Memorial Day

4th of July
Labor Day

Thanksgiving Day
Christmas Day

Your garbage will be picked up one day later for the rest of that week. (If your pick-up day 
is on a Friday, your garbage will be picked up on Saturday).  Garbage will be picked up on 
your regularly scheduled day on all other National or State Holidays other then the ones 
listed above. 
 
Please remember - Village ordinance states that you may put your garbage out after 6:00 
P.M. on the night before your scheduled day.  Garbage is to be placed 
in your Village-issued black garbage cart and recycling must be placed 
in either the green recycling bins, or blue recycling carts.
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